OA Intergroup minutes
November 10, 2018
Opened with the serenity prayer @ 12:30pm. Agenda and last month’s minutes approved.
Voting members: BriAnne, Art, Cynthia, Barb, Cher, Abbe, Jeri, Sheila, Angie, Hester, Mary, Jeri, Hudson, Nancy, Claudia, Judith on the phone.
Treasurer’s Report (Cher): Checking account balance $6638.52 Saving account balance $1,001.14. Mesquite Retreat fund $3753.19
Webmaster: Made some updates. Trying to establish a link directly to the local meeting list. 
PIPO report:  Submitted application to participate in November 17th 11-1pm Senior Fare at Spring Valley Hospital. Please call Angie for more information or if you want to come and be of service 330-360-2444. They are going to price some signs and get with Sandy about ordering a lit rack. They will purchase a $25 gift card for participating and be reimbursed. 
Retreat in Mesquite report (Barb): It was a great success! All costs were covered and a profit was made due to the raffles. Final expense report will be available at the next Intergroup. Thank you everyone for coming and helping!
2019 Assembly report (Sheila): Set for October 4th-6, 2019. Contract is in negotiation with Kathy from Region 3. They are working to get the $500 seed fund from region. Registration fee is TBD. Next committee meeting is January 5th at 9am at Sheila’s house. Please call Sheila for more information 775-209-4005. 
Literature Report (Sandi): Please consider preordering your literature. Call 702-202-0050 ore send email to oalitlady@cox.net. She will arrange to meet you at Intergroup with your order and you can pay for it there. 
New Business: 
Thank you to all of the groups who participated in giving gift baskets to raffle off on the Mesquite Retreat. It was a great success and it looks like we raised over $900!
Audit is November 21st at 10am at the triangle club. Barb, Cheryl, Hester, and Cher have volunteered to do it. 
Ways and means does not have a current budget. Currently most of the supplies are being supplied by a member. Motion to table the issue until January after audit and finial expense reports for the retreat are submitted. 


[bookmark: _GoBack]5pm Thursday night meeting in Henderson will be closed for Thanksgiving. The Thursday morning meeting at the Triangle club will be meeting though. Come out and get some serenity for the holiday! 
No Intergroup meeting in December. See you in the New Year!
Upcoming Events:
12 step within workshop on the steps 4-6 is January 12th at 2pm
Next meeting is January 12th, 2019 @ 12:30pm

